
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I cannot believe we are now at the end of week 4. The children have been working hard and are now well established in 

their new classes and routines. We have been working hard to instil our new rules of Ready, Respectful and Safe.  

 

Harvest Service: Our Sharing assembly will be Harvest themed and held at the church on Friday 18
th
 October at 2.15pm. All 

are welcome. We will be collecting donations for Lincoln Community Larder starting the week beginning 7
th
 October. Please 

send any donations in with your child/ren. 

All donations will be gratefully received.  

Top 10 list of food required: 

HOT DOGS  

MEATBALLS/STEWS/CURRY  

UHT SEMI SKIMMED MILK or Whole  

TINNED TUNA or Other Fish  

TINNED FRUIT  

PASTA OR CURRY SAUCE  

TOILETRIES including TOILET ROLLS  

SMALL JARS OF COFFEE / TEABAGS  

RICE PUDDING / CUSTARD  

BREAKFAST CEREAL eg. WEETABIX  

 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

Thank you for everyone who came to support our coffee morning and an extra-special huge thank you to Foes for 

organising and everyone who has been involved in baking.  

 

Bikeability 

Class 4 enjoyed their bikeability sessions. They learnt all about bike safety and how to be safe when out and about on the 

roads. 

Remote Golf Competition 

Class 3 demonstrated great golfing ability during their remote competition session. There are definitely some natural chippers 

and putters amongst the class. I think even Mr Watson has tipped a few to be competing in the Ryder Cup. 

 

Phonics Open Morning – Thursday 3
rd
 October 9am (Class 1 and Class 2) 

Please let the office know if you would like to attend. 

 

Reception Intake Open Evening 5.15pm to 6.15pm 

If you are choosing primary places for next year, please pop along and meet the staff, look at our new provision and hear 

about our Reception offer. We are also holding small group tours on: 

Thursday 10th October at 2pm  

Friday 11th October at 11 am  

Monday 14th October at 9:30 am  

Tuesday 15th October at 11:30 am  

Friday 18th October at 11 am 

 

Our ‘highlights’ of the week …  

Little Eagles – We went on a picnic this week in our pretend play.  Grace chose a cake and told her friends hers was a donut: 

“purple and green and pink and lots of sprinkles,” she said. 

Class 1 – Pippa had great fun drawing around Charley and labelling her. 
Class 2 – Willow H drew a flowering plant and labelled the 4 main parts. 

Class 3 – Toby found it interesting learning about shield volcanoes in geography. 

Class 4 – Thomas enjoyed learning how to count through zero in maths. 

 

Term 1 Week 4 

Friday 27th September 2024 

 

Eagle CP School Newsletter 
 

 

 

Small School, High Flyers 

Headteacher: Mrs Wendy Daley                                                       Eagle CP School, Scarle Lane, Eagle, Lincoln, LN6 9EJ 

        T: 01522 868354 Email: enquiries@eagle.lincs.sch.uk 

                                                                 www.eagleprimary.org.uk 

 

mailto:enquiries@eagle.lincs.sch.uk

